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Transcript


							May 9th. 1939



Dr. O’Donnell,

[redacted]

Dear Dr. O’Donnell,
		Some time ago I wrote you in connection with the Anti-
Partition of Ireland League in which I explained the aims and 
objects of the Movement and expressed the hope that we should
be starting a branch in your district.
		We are now planning to organise one Branch for Wimbledon
and the surrounding area and we shall probably hold a meeting in 
the near future to form the nucleus of a branch.  I feel that I
should acquaint you of these facts in case you may be able to
give us any help by letting us know the names of sympathisers in
your district.
		If you should like to have a chat with me about the League
and the prospects of starting a branch in your area I am free at
any time of the day to see you.

						Yours sincerely,


						Organising Secretary,
						Anti-Partition of Ireland League


